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Thank you for taking the time to provide feedback at Parents Evening. Below is a summary of all 
the 99 questionnaires completed, and any response as appropriate.  As always we appreciate your 

feedback in order to make sure that we continue to provide the best possible education and 
experience for your children and will aim to take action to address any issues raised. 

  

 
Strongly 

Agree / Agree 

Disagree / 
Strongly 
Disagree 

 
Don’t 
Know 

1 My child is happy at this school 100% 0 
 
 
 

0 

2 My child feels safe at this school 100% 0 
 
 
 

0 

3 
My child makes good progress at this 

school 
100% 0 

 
 
 

0 

4 My child is well looked after at this school 100% 0 
 
 
 

0 

5 My child is taught well at this school 100% 0 
 
 
 

0 

6 
My child receives appropriate homework for 

their age 
92% 5% 

 
 
 

3% 

 

Following consultation with parents in October 2017, homework policy was reviewed to take on board the 
wide range of responses to homework, from parents who wanted none and felt it caused unnecessary 

issues, to those who wanted regular and formal homework.  To balance this, our policy now makes 
weekly homework tasks non-returnable so that they are there for those who wish to use them without the 

pressure caused by the need to hand it in. Curriculum homework also gives children the chance to be 
more creative in their response to a given question or task given all children the opportunity to access this 
type of homework, and also enabling them to develop their speaking, listening and presentational skills. 

At Year 6, homework does become more formal in readiness for children moving on to High School. 
 

7 
This school makes sure its pupils are well 

behaved 
99% 1% 

 
 
 

0 

8 This school deals effectively with bullying 77% 1% 
 
 
 

21% 

 

Parents may have responded “don’t know” to the question due to the fact that their child has never 
experienced bullying and have therefore had no experience of how it is dealt with.  However, our school’s 

anti-bullying policy and procedure is available on the school website, and information for parents was 
sent home during Anti-Bullying Week as an attachment to the weekly newsletter to further raise parental 
awareness. There are also posters up around school, designed by the School Council, to remind children 
of what to do if they feel that they are the victim of bullying. Our school was awarded the Gold Wise Up 
Award in February 2018 for our work in tackling bullying and hate crime, and this was retained in 2019. 

 

9 This school is well led and managed 100% 0 
 
 
 

0 

10 
This school responds well to any concerns I 

raise 
95% 0% 

 
 
 

5% 

 

If you have any concerns, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher in the first instance. 
If this does not resolve the issue then it will be escalated as required to Mrs Long and Mr Vernon. 


